
FOR THE
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January 7,2019

Columbia Shuswap Regional District

Salmon Arm, British Columbia

Attention: Charles Hamilton, CAO

Re: Service Establishment: Ongoing Annual Funding

Thank you once again for taking the time to meet with our Board in late November.

Further to that meeting, the Board of Directors for the Arts Council for the South Shuswap

respectfully requests the Columbia Shuswap Regional District to explore the feasibility of

establishing a service that would provide for ongoing annual funding in support of the

many arts and cultural services that the Arts Council provides for the community.

It is our understanding that this request, if approved, would commence in the 2020

taxation year.

Warm Regards,

Rhys Laug, President

Arts Council for the South Shuswap
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